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Common Core Mathematics Practice for Grade 3
CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1 - Worksheet #11561

Name:
____________________________________

Standard: CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1

 
Description: Tell and write time to the nearest minute and measure time intervals in minutes. Solve word problems involving addition and subtraction of time intervals in minutes, e.g., by representing the
problem on a number line diagram.

Word Problems: Driving Between Cities < 12 Hours Apart:
 

  1.
Lillian is driving from Nashville, TN to
Richmond, VA. She starts at 5:21 AM and
continues driving for 613 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  6.
Elizabeth is driving from Austin, TX to
Shreveport, LA. She finished at 2:25 PM after
317 minutes. When did she start?
 

  2.
Claire is driving from Cleveland, OH to
Kenosha, WI. She starts at 2:03 PM and
continues driving for 409 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  7.
Isabella is driving from Davenport, IA to
Broken Arrow, OK. She starts at 7:05 AM and
continues driving for 625 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  3.
Max is driving from Los Angeles, CA to
Glendale, CA. He starts at 6:55 PM and
continues driving for 10 minutes. When did
he finish?
 

  8.
Riley is driving from Independence, MO to
Thornton, CO. She starts at 10:02 AM and
continues driving for 618 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  4.
Sienna is driving from Minneapolis, MN to
Grand Rapids, MI. She finished at 2:12 PM

after 584 minutes. When did she start?
 

  9.
Sophie is driving from North Charleston, SC
to Fayetteville, NC. She starts at 10:24 AM

and continues driving for 213 minutes. When
did she finish?
 

  5.
Gabriella is driving from Overland Park, KS
to Fort Wayne, IN. She starts at 11:16 AM and
continues driving for 628 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

 10.
Brooklyn is driving from Visalia, CA to
Victorville, CA. She starts at 9:53 AM and
continues driving for 214 minutes. When did
she finish?
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